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The Calgary Regional Partnership recently attended the 2013 Pathways to Sustainability 
Conference. The Conference is committed to advancing sustainable community 
development, and expanding the capacity of decision-makers to manage water, waste and 
energy. 
 

Check out the presentation we did below: 

https://www.slideshare.net/CalgaryRegion/pathway-2-sustainability-presentation 

 
Accompanying speaking notes: 
 
https://www.slideshare.net/CalgaryRegion/pathways-2-sustainability-calgary-regional-
partnership-presentation-speaking-notes 

 

 


